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I support cap, price, and invest for Oregon. I am a 31 year old physical therapist who grew up in
Portland. I moved back after spending my 20's on the east coast. I love that Portland is a progressive
leader in our country and that we should be at the fore front of change in regards to climate change
policy in this country.  My husband and I are just starting a family and I fear that if we do not act
quickly the future for our child will be an uncertain one (climate refugees, rising sea levels, scarcity
of natural resources).

LC 19 has many of the characteristics of the legislation we need to begin to effectively combat
climate change, but it still needs strengthening.  I request the following improvements in LC 19:

We need stricter and more transparent regulations on large Natural Gas users.
We need transportation in rural Oregon to be included in the bill with a fixed start
date, at least by 2030.
We need clearer, more declarative language to support impacted communities.

In summary, I support strong climate change legislation and it must get done in 2020.

Sincerely,
Katrina Schenck
Portland, OR


